
August 4, 2016 
 

Road Committee Report 
 
Phil and I walked the roads and checked the culverts. Thanks to Alan 
Abel, Bob and Carolee Ziegenhagen most of the roads were in good 
condition except for a few areas that need attention. Our suggestions 
for 2018-2019 are: 
 
1) North Lane (Town road) upper portion at junction with Cliff Road is 
eroded and pavement has disintegrated. We will meet with the Town 
Highway Department/Tom Walker this summer to expedite repairs. 
 
2) West Lane roots have caused washboard speed bumps. If the 
Board agrees we could contact Steve Wiggin for proposals on repair 
and will present his suggestions at the fall meeting. 
 
3) Annually, we should continue to flush culverts in the fall after leaf 
drop, mechanically sweep the roads in the early spring, trim 
overhanging branches, and mow the edges in early to mid summer. 
 
4) Ledge Way may benefit from a mirror at junction with Woodruff 
Way. We will price options and present them to the board. 
 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
Lucy and Phil Livingston 
The Road Doctors 


